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OFFICE OF RADIATION PROTECTION
309 Bradley Blvd., Suite 201 » Richland, Washington 99352
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October 20, 2016

Mr. Stephen Posner

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 43172

Olympia, Washington 98504-3172

Re:  Recommendation to Close Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council (EFSEC) Order No.
875 (Storm Drain Pond Decommissioning Emission Unit License)

Mr. Posner:

Pursuant to Chapter 246-247-080(6) of the Washington Administrative Code (WAC), Energy
Northwest has submitted a report of closure for the activity associated with the storm drain pond
decommissioning. We concur that the emission unit for the storm drain pond decommissiong is
no longer a source of radioactive air emissions and should be closed. This letter serves as a
recommendation that EFSEC order No. 875 (which issued the radioactive air emissions license
for the decommissioning of the storm drain pond) be closed.

If you have any questions regarding this recommendation, please contact Mr. Randy Utley at
randell.utley(@doh.wa.gov or by phone (509) 946-0534.

Sincerely,

Pk Yol

P. John Martell, Manager
Radioactive Air Emissions Section

ce: Lynn Albin, WDOH
Shawna Berven, WDOH
Ben Conroy, WDOH
Jim LaSpina, EFSEC
Crystal Mathey, WDOH
Robert Nielson, EN
Mary Joy Ramos, EN
Randy Utley, WDOH
RAES Tracking: Line# 16-193; Resp. to IM# 9,232; EU 1424; NOC 980
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